
Renee
SB070, Environment - Mold Inspections - Standards, Reporting, and Penalties, sponsor - Sen. Patterson

I support SB070 and any measure to improve indoor air quality and reduce the existence of mold in any accommodation provided by the public. Everyone knows, mold in our living quarters can be dangerous, for even healthy persons. And those who suffer from respiratory conditions have even more reason for concern. 

Existence of mold in many of my neighbors’ communities in Annapolis and the rest of the county, and State, has been well documented. The problems however have not been addressed or corrected. This is disgraceful, unacceptable, and morally reprehensible.  Providing affordable housing is one thing; providing decent and safe affordable housing is entirely another thing. Please approve this bill so the residents, OUR FRIENDS and NEIGHBORS, can live safely and decently.  
 
Respectfully, 

Renee Cantori
Annapolis, MD


